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5 March 2015 
 

DW2015 – A320 Easter Weekend  
Road Traffic Notice 

 

 
To All Entrants, Support Crews and Interested Parties,  
 
Wokingham Borough Council have announced that there will be 
major roadworks taking place on the A329 Flyover into Thames 
Valley Park, commencing on 29th March 2015. 
 
As a result, it is planned to have a contraflow along the dual 
carriageway in Thames Valley Park (the entrance road to 
Wokingham Waterside Centre and the Dreadnough Reach 
compulsory portage) and ALL on-road parking will be suspended - 
this will be in force during Easter Weekend. 
 
Therefore, Support Crews organising their timetable for 
Dreadnought Reach should plan to minimise any traffic going to 
Wokingham Waterside Centre. 
 
The DW Organisation is working with the TVP Park Management 
Company to look at alternative parking options for DW Supporters; 
details will be advised nearer to Easter. 
 
We will provide updates at the earliest opportunity. Thank you for 
your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 
 
Thanks,  
The DW Organising Team 

 


